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TALES FROM MY BANK OF BAD HABITS 
 

I have just a little business to cover this month. In this newsletter you will find our 

Treasurer’s Financial Report for 2010. I’m currently working on the 2010 Annual 

Report for PHIP and hope to have a summary of it in the next newsletter for you. 

 

The Frosted Party is just two short weeks away, have you got your ticket yet? It will be 

a great party, new hotel, open bar, new food, open bar, Barometer Soup, and did I 

mention open bar? If you haven’t sent a check to Peter Bosshard it’s not too late. 

Regrettably, Carol and I have a personal commitment that weekend that is neither 

avoidable nor able to be rescheduled.  We are very sad that we won’t be there as we 

have attended every Frosted Party since we became Metros. However, I have complete 

confidence that, with a little effort on your part, you can meet that low standard of 

personal behavior that I have attained and maintained for over a decade 

Continued on page 2 
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TALES FROM MY BANK OF BAD HABITS 

 
I have faith in you, don’t disappoint me! In my absence, our Executive Vice President, the lovely 

Lorraine Bosshard, will be acting President. If you have any issues, no matter how big or small, 

please burden Lorraine with them. She will be available between 8:00 and 8:05 PM to assist you, 

if you can find her. 

 

Carol and I hope to see many of you at the New England Convention at the end of February. 

Based on what I’ve heard to date, it should be a great parrot head weekend in Connecticut. 

  

Now I want to talk (write) to you about June and Metro and Morris. After 8 years and raising in 

excess of $80,000, Carol and I and the Metro crazies that help run the Bridgeport event need a 

break. This also applies to the people who we put the arm on every year for donations to the 

silent auction. But we can’t imagine kicking off the summer without the party at the Acoustic 

Café and Captain’s Cove with Jim and the Band, so the party will continue. Jim will be doing his 

best-ever Storyteller Show Friday June 10
th

 at the Acoustic Café. I imagine Jim is making up 

stories as you read this newsletter.  Friday will be a Metro fundraiser, as in the past, for the Swim 

Across the Sound Cancer Charity. Plans aren’t final yet but I expect we will have a raffle or two 

and maybe a live or small silent auction. On Saturday June 11
th

 Captain’s Cove Seaport, with a 

little help from their friends at the Metro PHC, will be hosting Jim and the Band. Captain’s Cove 

is also making Saturday a fundraiser for the “SWIM”, and they want Metro to get the credit for 

the funds they raise there. The Marriott Courtyard in Shelton Connecticut is back on board with 

great room rates and shuttle service to the venues.  Tickets for Friday will be on sale to Metro 

members only, starting at the Frosted party, until the website goes on line February 21
st 

, when it 

will be open to parrot heads everywhere. Tickets for Saturday will be available from Captain’s 

Cove as soon as their marina office opens for the season, either by mail or by phone with your 

credit card, or at the door. We’ll give you the details on this and everything else on the event web 

site. I guess the only difference this year will be that Carol and I can relax and enjoy the party, 

and we really hope you will enjoy it with us. 

 

 

Dave Pohorylo 

 

 

 

                                                   Attention All Metro’s 

Please send us Pictures, Stories, Recipes, Jokes or your best Boat 

Drink Recipe or articles that you would like to share with the rest of 

the Phlock. 

Email them to Metroparrot1@aol and we will try to get it in the next 

news letter 

Cut off is the 23rd of the month 

 

Thanks  

Eric & Lorraine 



 
 
 
 

 

The Parrot Press editors are proud to announce our first Exclusive Press  
Release 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

Young Rebel Goombas Form New Record Company!!! 

 
 

Huntington, New York - February 1, 2011 
The Parrot Press editors are proud to announce our first Exclusive Press release 
 Emmy® winning composers Richie Saccente and S. Cosmo Mallardi, best known for heading the popular 

trop-rock band Young Rebel Goombas, have partnered with filmmaker Jake Gorst to form a new 
recording label called "We're A Genius Records." 

 
"A tongue in cheek name," says Gorst. "Richie came up with it years ago when we were working on an 

exciting recording from the Farmboy documentary soundtrack. It's about collaboration – and comes from 
the old adage that two heads are better than one. The three of us have been collaborating on projects for 
many years and have had a lot of fun doing it." "We're putting our heads together," Saccente chuckles, 
"We're a genius!" Mallardi is quick to point out that when any group of people work together in harmony 

they can accomplish things that would be impossible as individuals. 
 

Saccente, Mallardi and Gorst formed the company in preparation for multiple projects to start in 2011. 
Further announcements will be made in February and March. 

 
Contact: 

Jake Gorst 
jake@jonamacproductions.com 
www.youngrebelgoombas.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.youngrebelgoombas.com/


 

METRO PARROT HEAD CLUB 2010 FINANCIAL REPORT 

 

         

Cash Available 1/1/2010  $8,346.12     

         

REVENUES:        

 Concert Tickets 18,870.00     

 Frosted Party 7,443.00     

 Membership dues 3,455.00     

 Tee Shirts 507.00     

 Contributions 18,431.00 *Does not include goods donated  

 50/50   75.00 or cash raised through a third party 

 LI Ducks   585.00     

 Booze Cruise/Barometer Soup 5,282.00     

 Sag Harbor Boat Ride  807.00     

         

EXPENSES:        

 Concert Tickets  18,040.30     

 Frosted Party 10,426.24 *Includes some 2011 expenses  

 Contributions  19,961.00     

 Printing 412.28     

 Tee Shirts   646.11 *Inventory    

 Postage 316.14     

 PHIP  Dues 301.00     

 Picnic   54.00     

 Booze Cruise/Barometer Soup 4,643.00     

 Sag Harbor Boat Ride  728.00     

 MPHC Stickers  170.00 *Inventory    

 LI Ducks   492.00     

 Flowers   211.81     

         

         

Cash Available 12/31/2010  7,399.24     

 

 

 

 



PARROT HEAD NEWS!!!! 
  

HAPPY HOUR INFORMATION!!! 

The Metro North Happy Hour 
Takes place on the second Tuesday of each month (with the exception of our summer months). 6:30 pm 

at the East Side Cafe in Norwalk, CT anyone planning on attending should RSVP to Carol a 

carpoh@aol.com so that table space can be reserved.  

Long Island Happy Hour 
 

“Fin’s & Pin’s”  
 

Down's Syndrome Advocacy Foundation 
 

Saturday March 19th 
7-10 p.m 

 

"FINS and PINS" is being held Saturday March 19th at 

East Meadow Bowl, Front Street, East Meadow from 7-10 

p.m.   Fundraiser is being run by Linda Masden and 

Tracey Markland.  The price is $25 per person which 

includes bowling, shoes, heroes, salads and soda.   There 

is a cash bar....there will be a 50-50 raffle, and baskets as 

well.  All donations are greatly appreciated.  Fundraiser 

being held to benefit the 

 Down's Syndrome Advocacy Foundation.  

 
Please make checks payable to Metro PHC and send to Tracey Markland, 22 Eighth Avenue, 

Farmingdale, NY 11735 
 

http://feedproxy.google.com/~r/BuffettWorld/~3/lxjBhbVTYtk/?utm_source=feedburner&utm_medium=email


20th Annual Meeting of the Minds 2011 

"Don't Stop 

The Carnival" 

(Key West, Florida) 
 

November 3-November 6, 2011 

 

So, lets think past this horrendous winter we're having and look ahead to the Spring and the opening of 

our respective Tiki Bars and the talk around the bars is about....... The 20th Anniversary MOTM coming 

up this November. that's right folks it's just a mere 274 days away and the big news is just below...... 

February 1, 2011 

 Hey Folks, 

Here is the announcement about the Casa Marina Resort. 

Have been working a bit of overtime on this with lots of  

southern charm and sugar poured...IT WORKED!!!!!!!!! 

 

The Casa Marina Resort has lowered the room rates 

for MOTM 2011. Depending on what room type the 

rates have been lowered $20, $30 and $100 a night. 

 

Here are a few things you all will need to know: 

1) If you have already booked your room at the Casa. 

Your rates have been changed. 

2) When calling the 888-303-5717 or 305-296-3535 to book your room. 

You will need to use booking code "ZZPAR3" to get the Parrot Head Rate! 

3) Booking online you will not need the booking code. 

 

To see all the rate changes 

http://waldorfastoria.hilton.com/en/wa/groups/personalized/E/EYWCMWA-ZZPAR3-

20111030/index.jhtml?WT. 

 

Now, you all know what I'm going to say. 

 

You have to be registered http://phip.com/MOTM_Reg.asp to stay 

at the Casa. The Casa is the place you will be wanting to stay.  

Just a few steps from where all the EXCITING things that will be happening 

during the 20th Anniversary Meeting of the Minds "Don't Stop The Carnival". 

 

Happy Tuesday!!!!!!!! 

 

Charlotte Skinner 

Director Of Conventions, PHIP 

Meeting Of The Minds 2011 

20th Anniversary 

"Don't Stop The Carnival" 

http://www.phip.com/MOTM.asp 

 

 

http://waldorfastoria.hilton.com/en/wa/groups/personalized/E/EYWCMWA-ZZPAR3-20111030/index.jhtml?WT.
http://waldorfastoria.hilton.com/en/wa/groups/personalized/E/EYWCMWA-ZZPAR3-20111030/index.jhtml?WT.
http://phip.com/MOTM_Reg.asp
http://www.phip.com/MOTM.asp


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Patricia Newcomb 1 One Particular Harbor 

Joseph Ciccia 

 

2 Mental Floss 

 
Charles Veneziano 3 Margaritaville 

Christian Miller 4 

 

Islands 

Vivian Romano 7 Fins 

Fred Schwinger 8 A Pirate Looks at 40 

Regina Guerva 9 Changes in Latitude 

Lori Sullivan 12 Brown-Eyed Girl 

Casey Rae Travers 13 Little Miss Magic 

Richie Saccente 13 Come Monday 

Bill York 15 Six String Music 

Eric Rosen 15 Coconut Telegraph 

Brenda Ries 16 It’s My Job 

Dory Wainio 17 Steamer 

             Dina Contarino 18 Changes in Lattitudes 

Raymond Kearney 19 Trying to Reason with 

Hurricane Season 

Alex Leist 21 Only Time Will Tell 

Bob Greenfield 24  

Tracey Comella 26 Fins 

Helen Dalbey 27 ------ 

Al Greengold 28 The Weather is Here 

Welcome 

New 

Members! 

 
 

Andrew Chasen 

Michelle Mallardi 

Pat Veneziano  

Charles Veneziano 

Michael McCarron 

Odette Lalik  

Carolyn Mastrocco  

James Behrens   

Larry Bova 

Thomas  Pfeiffer 

Loretta Pfeiffer 

Jennifer Davis    

Tim Davis  

Salvatore Ciampo 

Colleen Force 

 

 

Ultimate Margarita 

1 ½ oz. Premium silver 

Tequila 

1 oz. Cointreau 

1 oz. fresh lime juice 

1 tbsp. super fine sugar 

6 ice cubes 

Mix in cocktail shaker. Run a  

Lime wedge around the rim of 

a glass  

And dip in salt. Strain 

contents of  

Shaker into rimmed glass and 

top 

With lime wedge.  

 

 



 

Buffett to Perform at New Orleans Jazz Fest 

Jimmy Buffett and the Coral Reefer Band will once again perform at the New Orleans Jazz Festival 

this year. It will be the first time since 2008 that Buffett’s played the legendary music festival. 

The lineup was announced Wednesday night and includes some of the biggest names in music, including 

Arcade Fire, Bon Jovi, Kid Rock, John Mellencamp, Wilco, Willie Nelson, The Strokes, Robert Plant, 

Lauryn Hill, Tom Jones, Jeff Beck, Sonny Rollins, Kenny G and John Legend & The Roots. 

Buffett is scheduled to play Saturday, May 7th.  

A weekend package of four tickets is available for $160. You can also purchase advance single-day tickets 

for $45. Tickets at the gate are $60.  

Visit www.nojazzfest.com for more info. 

 

 

NEVER before have so many middle-aged men in loud shirts and shorts descended on 

Sydney's Opera House.  

BREAKING: AFTER singing "It's been a lovely cruise, I'm sorry it's ended" singer Jimmy 

Buffett crashed off the stage after his final Sydney concert last night and was rushed to 

hospital with a head injury.  

But then it has been 24 years since Jimmy Buffett last performed in Australia along with his 

Coral Reefer band, for an adoring legion of fans fondly known as Parrotheads. 

http://feedproxy.google.com/~r/BuffettWorld/~3/KM_o-ELCa2o/?utm_source=feedburner&utm_medium=email
http://lineup.nojazzfest.com/?sort=may7
http://www.nojazzfest.com/
http://www.dailytelegraph.com.au/singer-jimmy-buffett-falls-off-the-stage-in-sydney-taken-to-hospital/story-fn6bm90q-1225995228440
http://www.dailytelegraph.com.au/singer-jimmy-buffett-falls-off-the-stage-in-sydney-taken-to-hospital/story-fn6bm90q-1225995228440
https://feedads.g.doubleclick.net/~a/WHGnsMl7XUi3MM5tmHxMpeB1kpI/dAGAhjfKgrbjukFtT8f9DjiqFSc/0/pa
https://feedads.g.doubleclick.net/~a/WHGnsMl7XUi3MM5tmHxMpeB1kpI/dAGAhjfKgrbjukFtT8f9DjiqFSc/1/pa


 

This was a crowd like no other I've experienced - more mega beach party than rock'n'roll show. 

A mate of mine who once worked for some of the most senior Liberal MPs in Canberra had 

flown down from Brisbane, escaping Queensland's recent misery so that he could party hard and 

soak up Buffett-mania - replete with ridiculous headwear and Hawaiian shirt. 

Put the Balmy Army on a tropical island, turn up the daicquris and you have some idea of the 

kind of party mood that took hold for just over two-and-a-half hours. 

 

Right from the moment Buffett and his red-hot 9 piece band kicked things off with a sweet 

version of Van Morrison's Brown Eyed Girl, this packed audience - some of whom had travelled 

from Antarctica - were on their feet, singing along to Buffet's easy-listening and substantial back 

catalogue. 

 

Songs that have littered the Billboard charts for nearly four decades - Come Monday, 

Margaritaville, Fruitcakes, Cheeseburger in Paradise and It's 5 O'Clock Somewhere. 

 

Buffett set the scene early on, telling us that it was going to be a long and sweaty night - and 

without an interval. He recommended a ``designated drink-getter'' be anointed to keep us 

lubricated. Beer sales at the Opera House have rarely been bettered. 

 

This was one big party of floating beach balls and inflateable sharks bouncing around the concert 

hall as Buffett pumped out his easy-listening repertoire. 

 

With 40 years of songs to choose from, Buffett chose to showcase several members of his band, 

particularly Robert Greenidge, one of the best steel drum players in the world, and Nashville 

musician of the year, Mac McAnally. 

 

As promised, he also gave his song list an Australiana touch, punching out a crowd-pleasing 

version of Crowded House's Weather with You. ``I am a big fan of the Brothers Finn,'' Buffett 

confided. 

 

And while some ageing rock stars try to cover up their age, Buffett wants to celebrate turning the 

ripe old age of 64, turning the Beatles' tune into a moment of sheer island delight. 

 

Heck, he even managed to take the piss out of himself, telling the audience that he had tried to 

get in touch with people who he met last time he was in Australia ``and they are all dead''. 

 

This was nearly three hours of tropicana madness, performed in a venue that has rarely 

experienced anything so raucous. And just to make sure he took his audience on a real high, 

Buffett announced he was donating a big sum from the Opera House concert to the Queensland 

flood appeal. 

 

It was a poignant and well-appreciated moment in what was a joyous celebration of ``island 

escapism''. And he promised to be back in Sydney, before too long, just so we can all pull out 

those ol' Hawaiian shirts - again. 

 

* Jimmy Buffett and the Coral Reefer Band perform at the Sydney Opera House tonight and the 

Hordern Pavilion on January 26. 

 



 
 

 

 
 

        

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

          
 

 
 
 



Join all the PHun at the Premier Parrothead Event on the East 
Coast!! 

 

This is a don’t miss weekend  @ Flip Flopz Bar & Grill 

North Wildwood, NJ 

(located on the beautiful Atlantic Ocean and Hereford inlet) 
Spring PHling Pre ð Party starts @ 10 PM on Thursday 4/28 featuring Matty Quinton 
(direct from Irish Kevinõs in Key West) Registration & entertainment starts @ 5 PM 

 
A weekend full of entertainment includes:   Homemade Wine Band, Young Rebel 
Goombaõs, Chris Sacks Band, Susquehanna Rum Runner Band, Gary Philips, Swim 

Skinny, Mike Mangum,  Dave Werkehiser, Jimmy and the Parrots, John Friday, Dave 
McKenney & more!!! 

 
We wonõt stop Trockin till around 6 PM Sunday Afternoon & trust me you wonõt 

want to miss a thing!!!! 
 

www.springPHling.com  
Registration is available online (a paypal fee applies) or via mail.  The cost is $65.00 

PP for the weekend.  It includes awesome drink & food prices ALL weekend & a free 
buffet Saturday afternoon (time TBD). 

Our official & closest hotel is: 
www.harborlightmotorinn.com 

301 Ocean Ave North Wildwood, NJ 08260 
 Reservations: 1-800-426-4564. 

Room is $150.00 for 2 nights  
& a 3rd is pro-rated!!! 

For every $5.00 donation you make online @ www.springPHling.com you will receive 
a chance to win registration for 2 & a hotel for the weekend!!!!  Do $25.00 in donations 
& receive an extra chance to win!   Drawing will be held on or around 4/10 or after 300 

chances are gone.  Already registered & you won?   
 We will refund your moolah!!!! 

All proceeds of this event benefit the American Cancer Society, Kodi’s Club 
Animal Rescue and Philadoptables…. 

For more information, sponsorship or donation information please contact Tracy 
Chester, Event Chairperson @ 856-625-3857 or preferably via Email 

Parrotheadmom44@yahoo.com 

http://www.springphling.com/
http://www.harborlightmotorinn.com/
http://www.springphling.com/


 
TICKET ORDER FORM 

Guest 

One:____________________________________________________________________________  

LANYARD 

NAME:__________________________________________________________________________ 

Guest 

Two:____________________________________________________________________________  

LANYARD 

NAME:_________________________________________________________________________  

 

Amount 

enclosed:______________________________________________________________________  

Checks Payable to TRACY CHESTER (MEMO: SPRING PHLING 2011)  

 

Address:___________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________  

Phone Number:_________________________  EMAIL:_________________________________ 

 

Would you like to volunteer for an hour? 

___________________________________________________  

 

Would you like to obtain a silent Auction 

donation?___________________________________________  

 

Do you have any leads for a potential sponsor for the 

event?___________________________________  

PLEASE MAIL THIS COMPLETED FORM AND CHECK PAYABLE TO: 

TRACY CHESTER: 

248 Willow Grove Road 

Newfield, NJ 08344 

My contact info: 856/625-3857 or email parrotheadmom44@yahoo.co 

ENTERTAINMENT IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE WITHOUT NOTICE 

THEREFORE, ABSOLUTELY NO REFUNDS!!!!! 



 

PARROT HEADS IN PARADISE 
SCHOLARSHIP 2011 

 

 

It’s that time again… The 2011 Scholarship application and instructions have  

been attached. 

  

The Scholarship is for current Parrot Head Club Members of an officially 

Chartered 

Chapter or their children or grandchildren, for post secondary education. This 

program 

was established in 2008. Three scholarships will be awarded in 2011. The funds 

may 

be used for tuition, books or living expenses, at an accredited four-year university 

or  

college of the student’s choice. Three awards ~ First: $5,000; Second: $3,000;  

Third: $2,000 

  

Only typed, electronic submissions will be accepted. Incomplete applications  

will not be considered eligible. Deadline for applicants is March 15th of each  

year, for enrolment for fall term (summer terms not applicable). Students may  

apply yearly; the awards will be given annually, based on a new application  

process.  

 

  

The PHIP Board of Directors will appoint the selection committee prior to March 

15. 

Good Luck, 

Dave Pohorylo 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

PARROT HEADS IN PARADISE SCHOLARSHIP 
 

Please complete this application and return by March 15 , 2011 for the fall school 

year. Email to: grl1kfaces@yahoo.com with òPHiP Scholarshipó in the subject line. 
Please type only ð handwritten applications will not be considered.  

 

Personal Data:  

Name:  

Addres s:  

City, State, and Zip:  

Phone:  

Email:  

 

Parrot Head Club Member:  

Name:  

Address:  

City, State and Zip:  

Parrot Head Chapter Name:  

Phone:  

Email:  

Relationship to Student:  

 

Academic Data:  

I will / did graduate with the class of:  

Present School (if any): Name:  

Address:  

City State and Zip:  

Cumulative 12/31/10 Grade Point Average:  

University or College you plan to attend:  

School Entrance Exam Score (ACT, SAT, or others): 12/31/10 2  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


